tohRegion Watershed District

1410 Energy Park Dr., Suite 4, St. Paul, MN 55108
Phone: (651) 644-8888 Fax: (651) 644-8894 www.capitolregionwd.org

July 13, 2012

Anne Weber

City of Saint Paul Department of Public Works
25 W. Fourth St., 700 CHA

Saint Paul, MN 55102

Re: Comments on the City of Saint Paul’s Stormwater Permit Annual Report

Dear Ms. Weber:

Capitol Region Watershed District (CRWD) has received a draft of the City of Saint Paul’s
Stormwater Permit Annual Report - 2011 Activities and 2012 Workplan. Unfortunately, CRWD was
not able to fully review the document prior to the end of the comment period. The District would like
to reiterate our belief that the City and CRWD should coordinate our Stormwater Management
Programs required under each of our NDPES MS4 permits to the greatest extent possible. As you are
aware significant efficiencies can be realized if our two programs are coordinated more closely than
they have in the past. The District would be interested in meeting soon to discuss which Minimum
Control Measures are most conducive to a cooperative effort.

Sincerely, ———

,,C; 1,,\Mark Doneux
Administrator

Cer Wes Saunders-Pearce, Water Resource Coordinator, City of St. Paul
Bruce Elder, Sewer Utility, City of St. Paul
Anne Hunt, Mayor’s Office, City of St. Paul



